
Dear Athletes,

If you are planning to have a horse compete in the 2024 Paris Olympics, please take note of the
following information about FEI Passports and Ownerships:

2.2. Ownership

2.2.1. Horses entered for the Equestrian Events at the Olympic Games must have been
registered with FEI as property of Owners of the same nationality as the Athlete, by 15 January
2024.

2.2.2. Horses, with multinational ownership, must be registered with FEI by 15 January 2024 (as
per above paragraph), under the name of the nation for which the Horse will compete during
the Olympic Games.

2.4. Passports - Any Horse entered for the Equestrian Events at the Olympic Games must have a
valid FEI Passport or an FEI approved national passport with a valid FEI Recognition card as a
means of identification and to establish ownership. These documents must be duly completed
at the time of the Competitions.

***PLEASE NOTE: The USEF office will be closed on Monday, January 15, 2024, in observance of
Martin Luther King Jr Day. Therefore, it is imperative that all Passport Ownership changes be
completed and approved by the end of business day on Friday, January 12, 2024, to meet the
Olympic deadlines. Mail will NOT be received on Monday, January 15, 2024, and any passports
received in the office after Friday, January 12, 2024, will NOT be processed in time to meet the
Olympic deadline.***

If you have any questions or concerns about any of this information, please contact our
Passports Department at 859-225-6992, 859-225-6983, or by emailing passports@usef.org.

Thank you,
Equine & Athlete Services Department
US Equestrian


